
'v g December 28, 1993i

# MEMORANDUM FOR: Paul E. Bird, Directorr o

Office of Personnel

FROM: Robert M. Bernero, Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

SUBJECT: RELOCATION / RETENTION BONUS FOR URANIUM RECOVERY
FIELD OFFICE STAFF

Since issuance of reassignment letters to Uranium Recovery Field Office (URF0)
staff on September 9,1993, one technical / professional staff member left the
Agency in October 1993 and two other technical / professional staff have
announced they have accepted employment elsewhere and will be leaving the
Agency in January 1994.

To reduce the potential for future loss of key staff from URF0, please have
the Agency offer either a relocation or retention bonus to remaining URF0
technical staff, as appropriate.

We would be pleased to meet with you to discuss this matter further. Please
contact Malcolm Knapp, my staff contact, at 504-3324.

Original signed by
Robert M. Bernero, Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

APPROVED BY: Original signed by (for evaluation by OP)
Hugh L. Thompson, Jr.
Deputy Executive Director for
Nuclear Materials Safety, Safeguards,

and Operations Support
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Agency in October 1993 and two other technical / professional staff have
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Agency in January 1994.

To reduce the potential for future loss of key staff from URF0, please have
the Agency offer either a relocation or retention bonus to remaining URF0
technical staff, as appropriate.

We would be pleased to meet with you to discuss this matter further. Please
contact Malcolm Knapp, my staff contact, at 504-3324.
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